




    
                                            October 13, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Carl Holt and I have had the pleasure of working with Marianne Larned and the Martha's Vineyard Youth Leadership Initiative for almost four years. The young men and women of the program whom I have trained are all exceptionally gifted. 
The program seeks to find and nurture tomorrow’s leaders. I can say with confidence that these young people are well prepared to tackle the challenges that face our world, today and in the future. They display an intellect and enthusiasm that is truly inspiring. 
I look forward to continuing my association with Ms. Larned and I recommend the good work of the Martha's Vineyard Youth Leadership Initiative without reservation or condition. 
Thank you for the opportunity to tell you about these wonderful kids!
Sincerely,
Carl Holt
Training and Operations Manager

Martha’s Vineyard Community Television

1R Sanderson Avenue, Oak Bluffs, MA

